
 

November 15, 2017 

 

To: Paul Erlebach and School Board Members 

Re: Overnight and Out of State Contest Request 

 

Dear Mr. Erlebach and School Board 

 

I am writing to request approval for our wrestling team to travel out of state to compete on two 

occasions:  

 

- Dec 16, 2017 to Wahkiakum, WA  - Down River Challenge Tournament 

- Jan 27, 2018 to Illwaco, WA.  - Beach Brawl Tournament 

 

I am also requesting permission for the following teams to take overnight trips to the listed 

locations:  

 

- Wrestling - Jo-High Wrestling Tournament in Joseph on Jan 5th and 6th  

- Wrestling - Oregon Wrestling Classic in Redmond on Jan. 12th  and 13th 

- Wrestling - District Championships in Monroe on Feb 2nd   

- Wrestling - State Championships in Portland on Feb 16th  

 

- Girls Basketball - Riverdale Basketball Tournament Portland/Beaverton on 

Dec 8th 

 

 

 

 

Teams will be chaperoned by their coaches and lodging will be arranged in the near future. 

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Corey Douma 

High School Athletic Director 

 


